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Please do not pass SB  1051.It is detrimental to the urban growth boundary concept 

and is an unneeded exception to the existing rules inn place for expanding a UGB. 

We need to respect and maintain strong limits and sideboards on urban 

expansion.Period.Our Agriculture,foresty and rural economies deserve continuing 

strong protection and  steadfast protection.Thank you.  Stephen Hunt owner/operator 

Hunt Orchards,Hood River Co. 


